
 
 

 

 

J U N E 2020
Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, we are 

dedicating our June 2020 Honored Team 
Member nomination to ALL our highly 
dedicated employees at Carlin House!

Thank you to all for your dedication 
to serve our residents, and certainly for your 
heroic efforts!

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, we are dedicating this 
month to ALL of our highly dedicated Carlin House 
employees!

* * * ALL EMPLOYEES * * *


